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	Treasury requests a non-substantive change of OMB Control No. 1505-0263 in order to add a new instrument: Quarter 4 compliance reporting screenshots.   The changes from the Quarter 3 to Quarter 4 compliance reporting are to modify and improve some of the data fields.   The involuntary terminations and furloughs explanations have been turned into a text field instead of a document upload.  The employee wages, salaries, and benefits fields have been combined.  The additional compensation allows for edits with an explanation for the previous quarters’ spending. 
